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I would like to submit to the revue 

 After another death of a cyclist I am worried that the Queensland Government will make it law that 

there must be a metre clearance around cyclists and I am concerned for cyclists. 

 But I don't believe there should be a change to the Law. 

 Cyclists must be made ride in single file within a metre of the edge of the road or the curb, which ever 

is the safest. 

 If a Bike Way is available then they must all use it and give way the all pedestrians. 

 As a car, motorbike and caravan owner etc all have to pay Rego to have the privilege to drive on the 

roads, I think it is only right that Bike Owners must also be required to have a licence and registration 

and display a registration plate. 

 The money raised can go to extending and improving bike ways, and when cyclist break the law we 

will all be able to ID them.   

  

Charles Bill. 
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